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Dear Editor 
 
I refer to the letters “Level the scholarship field for poly grads” (TODAY, Jan 
18) and "Tapping on polys' talent pool" (TODAY, Jan 23). 
 
The Public Service Commission (PSC) welcomes applications from 
polytechnic graduates for PSC scholarships. The PSC has been conducting 
regular talks for polytechnic students regarding scholarships and careers in 
the Civil Service.  Polytechnic students have also been invited to our annual 
scholarships seminar.  We will continually engage polytechnic teachers to 
discuss new and more effective ways to better reach out to their students.  
More information on PSC scholarships are available at 
http://www.psc.gov.sg/scholarships.asp 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Choo Lee See 
Director 
Public Service Commission Secretariat 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


